
From: IPART Mailbox
To: Local Government Mailbox
Subject: FW: IPART Website General Enquiry Submitted
Date: Tuesday, 13 March 2018 1:45:34 PM

              
From: ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au [mailto:ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Monday, 12 March 2018 5:38 PM
To: IPART Mailbox <ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: IPART Website General Enquiry Submitted
 
First
Name Mariella

Last
Name Childs

Email
Contact
Number

Your
Message

I strongly oppose any additional rates increases especially as I reside in Nimbin
and Council seems to spend a lot of ratepayers money in Lismore and little in
the surrounding villages, apart from the fact that Council squanders ratepayer's
money on unnecessary arty structures. We cannot afford it!!
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